
LETTERS OF SUPPORT
FOR THE STIBNITE
GOLD PROJECT!
Perpetua Resources’ Stibnite Gold Project has
received an unprecedented level of public
support. During the 2020 and 2022 comment
periods, approximately 85% of feedback was
positive. By listening to our communities,
Perpetua Resources has made the Stibnite Gold
Project the best it can be. 

23,000

www.PerpetuaResources.com

20+ miles of habitat opened for migrating fish. 

96% reduction in arsenic in Meadow Creek
(below Tailings Storage Facility) vs. existing
conditions.

40% reduction in arsenic in EFSF Salmon River
(below Sugar Creek) vs. existing conditions.

140% uplift in wetlands quality (wetland
functional units).

63% net increase in wetland acres vs. existing
conditions.

Water temperature reduced to be at, or below,
existing conditions.  

60% reduction in mercury emissions over
original project design to be less than 20% of
applicable EPA standards.

13% reduction in project footprint over original
design.  

9.5% uplift in stream habitat quality (stream
functional units).  

70% reduction in Hangar Flats Pit over original
design.  

Listening Made It Better:

Project Timeline:

2016 - NEPA review begins under joint
review process.

2020 - Perpetua proposes improvements
based on 10,000 comments recieved. 

2010 - Perpetua begins study, engineering
and community engagement. 

2020 - 75-day Public Comment Period on
the Draft Environmental Impact Statement. 

2022 - 75-day Public Comment Period on the
Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact
Statement, which closed with over 15,000
comments supporting the project.

2025 - After 8 years in NEPA, the Stibnite Gold
Project received its Final Record of Decision. 


